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Onoway Public Library
Update on Activities — May 15, 2019

As many of you are aware, the Onoway Public Library has recently undergone a change.
In December 2018 a new Board of Directors was appointed to the Onoway Public Library,
and as of January 1%, 2019 the Town of Onoway is providing administration support
services to the library in the capacity of secretarial and financial duties. The Onoway
Public Library is encouraged by the recent support expressed by our community in
various media platforms, and we are optimistic that with renewed interest, and a refreshed
advisory and financial structure on the go forward, our library will flourish., We are
confident that with our community’s support and investment our library will be stronger
than ever.

We thank you all for your interest and support to keep our library in our community, and
for engaging in the conversation on social media. We encourage each and every one of
you to follow up on your conversation and call or email the Town of Onoway office to
make your financial contribution andfor sign up as a volunteer (780-967-5338 or
info@onoway.ca ). Also please consider purchasing a library membership if you don’t
already have one - inquire at the library.

For those who are interested, attached are the last three years unaudited financial
statements for the Onoway Public Library (2016, 2017, 2018).

| welcome the opportunity to discuss our library with you. Please feel free to call or email
me at 780-937-5360 or lolsvik@lsac.ca.

Together we can make a difference.
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Lorne"dsvik
Chair, Onoway Public Library Board



